



January 14, 2011

Community Dental Foundation Kelly Richardson 2375 East Camelback Road Suite 500 Phoenix, AZ 85016

Dear Ms. Richardson:

On behalf of the Arizona Diamondbacks Foundation, we are pleased to recognize Community Dental Foundation as a 2010 Program Grant recipient and present you with a check for \$5000. We are proud to support you and applaud your efforts in working to improve the lives of others.

The Arizona Diamondbacks Foundation Grants Program is one of the many charitable initiatives that are supported in partnership with our employees, sponsors, season ticket holders, athletes and our fans. We recognize that these are difficult times and local charities are dealing with challenges when it comes to raising necessary funds. We hope that this donation will assist you in accomplishing your mission.

Please join us as we recognize the 2010 grant recipients at Chase Field on Wednesday, April 13 as the D-backs host the St. Louis Cardinals.

Sincerely,

Ken Kendrick

Managing General Partner

Km Kindrik

Derrick M. Hall

President and CEO

